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• We are continuing to assess the proposed themes in the Secretariat’s note 
provided, and we welcome feedback other member states might have. 
 

• We recognize how these themes were informed by the robust UN schedule this year, 
and emphasize the importance of considering how the environmental dimensions 
of the outcomes of the HLPF and, especially, Summit of the Future might be 
incorporated into a theme for UNEA-7.  UNEA provided inputs into both of these 
processes, and we expect this could be reflected in specific recommendations for 
UNEA and UNEP.  This will be critically important to ensure a consistent, coherent 
approach to addressing shared environmental challenges across the UN. 
 

• Thank you. 

 


